
To: Three Rivers School District Board of Directors 

 

From: Stephanie Allen, Principal, Applegate School 

 

Re: 3
rd

 Trimester Board Briefing 

 

Date: June 4, 2009 

 

The last three months at Applegate School have been very busy for students and staff.  They have 

been full of learning, fun and for some of us maybe a little stress☺.   Thanks to all staff, students, 

parents and the community for everything they did to help. 

 

March –  
� Grandparents and Friends Day 

    

� Showcase of Learning 

� Drama Play “Hoo Doo’d and 

Hoodwinked” 

� 1
st
 thru 4

th
 grade to Craterian to see 

“Rosie” 

� Leprechaun Hunt 

� K – 2 to Scienceworks 

� Oaks Testing 

 

April –  
� 3

rd
 and 4

th
 grade to GPHS to see 

Ancient Chinese Dancers 

� 1
st
 and 2

nd
 grade to NMHS to visit 

planetarium 

� K – 2 presentation on trees and 

making paper 

� 3
rd

 and 4
th
 grade “Get America 

Singing” 

� Book Fair 

� Battle of the Books for Middle 

School 

� Kindergarten had a visit from 

Smokey the Bear 

� 8
th
 grade went to LSMS and HV for 

“Mustang Preview” 

� Bunco/Movie Night hosted by 

PTSG 

� Battle of the Books for elementary 

� Catepillar Bus 

� Oaks Testing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May –  
� 3

rd
 and 4

th
 to Siskiyou Field Institute 

� Volunteer Tea 

� Teacher Appreciation Week 

� Kindergarten Round – up 

� Track and Field Day 

� 5
th
 and 8

th
 grade field trip to Bend 

� Oaks Testing 

 

June –  
� Lava Lanes 5

th
 – 8

th
 grade, PBS 

� Kindergarten Graduation 

� 8
th
 Grade Graduation 


